
BOIS BLANC PINES SCHOOL DISTRICT 
STRATEGIC PLANNING WORKSHOP 

SEPTEMBER 23, 2020 
 

Members of the School Board, Cindy Riker, Chris Hasbrouck and Suzette Cooley-Sanborn met with Lindsay 
Brindley from the EUPISD via Zoom on this date at 4 p.m. to start working on our Strategic Plan.  Others 
attending were Angie McArthur, Dean Paul and Sherry Corbett.  
 
The Workshop concluded at approximately 5:30 p.m. 
 
No public on the call.  Therefore, no public comment.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Cindy Riker, Acting Secretary 
Bois Blanc Pines School Board 
 


